
From: Dolores Borza (DeeDee)
To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: HomeGrown Tours MVI
Date: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 3:24:22 PM

 
Hi Tim,
 
My name is Dolores Borza and I am the owner of HomeGrown Tours MVI. I have a 2005 Ford
Explorer and a 2010 International Midsize Bus. I am requesting a street license to do tours in
Chilmark and the village of Menemsha. I also do Wheelchair Accessible Tours.
The roads I am asking permission to use are State Rd., South Rd., North Rd. Considering Menemsha, I
am a experienced driver and cherish my CDL, so I am very careful and obey laws. I promise not to
block traffic, cross yellow lines and park in illegal parking spots. I will follow all rules of Chilmark and
the requests from the Selectmen.
Considering my Wheelchair Access, I am asking permission to park for a period no longer than ½
hour in Menemsha when carrying wheelchair clients.
I have permission from the town of Oak Bluffs to use their streets and am working on getting the
permits from the town of Tisbury, Edgartown and Aquinnah.
Thank you very much for your consideration. Please let me know when I may attend the Selectmen’s
mtg.
Sincerely,
Dolores Borza
HomeGrown Tours MVI
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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